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Washington Township 

     Public Schools 

June 2025 
  
Dear Parents:  
 
It’s time to get ready for second grade!  Although basic supplies for successful participation in all school 
activities are provided by the Washington Township Board of Education, parents have requested 
guidelines for the purchase of additional supplies which may be helpful in preparing children for the 
school year.  We hope that by supplying this information you will avoid purchasing things which are 
not needed.   
 

 4 Jumbo Glue Sticks  

 2 boxes of Crayons (24 count - maximum)  

 Kids Scissors (good for cutting paper such as “Fiskars”)  

 2 boxes of Yellow Ticonderoga Pencils (sharpened) 

 Pencil Top Erasers 

 2 Composition Notebooks 

 2 packs of Dry Erase Markers (black) 

 1 whiteboard eraser 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 1 pencil box  

 Disinfectant Wipes 

 2 Wired Headphones that are NOT Bluetooth (may need to be replaced throughout the year if 
damaged) 
 
Items may need to be replenished during the year. Individual classroom teacher supply lists may 
vary.  Please keep any other supplies not listed at home. Thank you for your help; we look 
forward to meeting you and your child in September!  
 
Sincerely,  
Second Grade Teachers          

 

 

 

 

        

Bells Elementary School 

Office of the Principal 

227 Greentree Road 

Turnersville, NJ  08012 

(856) 589-8441, ext. 3202 
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